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8th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Re: Year 6 Okehampton residential trip – 3rd to 7th July 2023 

 

At the end of Year 6 we would like to offer pupils the opportunity of a residential visit to Okehampton Adventure 

Centre. In the past this has been a popular trip, which pupils have looked forward to. 

 

The trip will be for three days during the week commencing Monday 3rd July 2023. The year group will be split into 

two class groups with a changeover day on Wednesday. Previous activities included cycling, archery, a high ropes 

course, gorge scrambling and a night walk; however, exact activities for 2023 will be confirmed after liaison with 

the Okehampton staff.  Past pupils say that the Okehampton trip is a highlight of Year 6 and an opportunity to take 

part in activities they may not have experienced before.  

 

Adventure Okehampton is a well-established outdoor activity centre with qualified and experienced staff. For 

further information about the company, please see their website at http://www.adventureokehampton.com/ 

 

The cost will be approximately £225.00, although the exact cost, after pupil numbers and costings have been 

received, will be confirmed prior to the Christmas break.  We would like to offer all pupils a place on the residential 

trip but need to confirm the booking with exact numbers as soon as possible. 

 

Please log into your ParentMail account using the link below to confirm you would like your child to attend trip. 

You will be required to complete the consent box and make payment of £40 (non-refundable deposit) by Friday 

9th December.   

 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/#core/login  

 

Yours faithfully 

P. Beattie E.Patino 

 

Mr P. Beattie                             Miss E. Patino EVC Coordinator     

            Head of Year 6 
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